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DATE:  July 29, 2021 

RE:  TEMPORARY PERSONNEL POLICY IN RESPONSE TO COVID-19   

(This supercedes the policy dated June 9, 2021 and is effective July 29, 2021) 
 

 

The County provides essential services to county residents and the following temporary policy is being 

implemented as of July 29, 2021 following additional guidance from the Centers for Disease Control 

regarding the mitigation of COVID-19.  This policy may be modified as circumstances change or at the 

discretion of the County Executive, whichever comes soonest. 

 

• Effective immediately, per recent CDC guidance due to rising incidence in Champaign County 

of COVID cases, face masks again are required when entering Brookens, when walking in 

public areas of the building and when sitting in meeting rooms when not able to maintain social 

distancing of at least 6’.    

 

• To maintain the safety of our employees and the public, several safety measures continue to be 

implemented, including distribution of face coverings, installation of signage and barriers to 

direct social distancing, remote meeting options and additional cleaning/disinfecting protocols.  

Signage will be posted on county buildings that directs members of the public to wear masks and 

maintain social distancing.   

 

• We continue to encourage all employees and the public to obtain vaccinations for personal 

safety. 


